

December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

As you know, we have managed to keep the price of a school meal static for the past 6 years, whilst the price of food produce has been steadily increasing.

Unfortunately, this price is no longer possible to sustain, and therefore we will have to increase our price from 1st January 2021. The meal price will be £2.35 per meal.

I am sure you will agree that this is still great value for money for a healthy, 2 course lunch and we thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

, Julia Hallett

Julia Hallett
Chief Executive Officer
Whole School Meals CIC